
T e JEWISH SURVEY 
1123 BROADWAY, NEW YORK • CHELSEA 2-6063 • LOUIS HARAP, Managing Editor 

June 9, 1942 

Mr. Harold Weissberg 
313 H Street, N.W. 
Washington, D C 

Dear Harold: 

Thanks very Duch for the Smythe piece. There is 

a lot of good stuff in both of the articles and we are 

glad to have than. Before the sad of the week, I shall 
send you a check for $25. for the article and also shall 

let you know about the revisions on both pieces. 

Cordially, 

LELes 

OAA.I; 

Louis Harap 


